

WOW! We're already into the second month of 2017! Happy Valentine's to you and your family. Our students and teachers are excited to celebrate the theme of the month FRIENDSHIP and LOVE!!! There are many amazing activities planned for this month. For your child's individual class activities, please defer to your child's teacher for further information.

Valentine Friendship Celebrations...

During the week of **February 13th through 17th** the theme is FRIENDSHIP! The classrooms will be paring up with different age groups to encourage new friendships. The teachers will be planning creative activates making hats, banners and flags. The Kindergarten children will be paired up as reading buddies.



On **Friday, Feb 17th at 10:30am** everyone will meet in the Multi-Purpose room for a big dance party. The children will come out wearing matching colors, hats, waving their banner or flag they created together.

Big Thanks to everyone who took a few minutes to fill out the **PAR survey**. We use all the information that is collected to make our Center the best it can be...





As April 15th gets closer please know if you need your year-end statement or the school's Tax ID # you can either come to the office or email us your request. Once we have your request, please give us the day for a quick turn-around.

Dental Presentation:

On **February 14th at 9:30-10:00am** Dr. Ellen Im Pediatric Dentist will be coming to visit Discovery Isle and educate the children about proper dental hygiene. Dr. Ellen Im Pediatric Dentistry, helping children achieve optimal oral health is our passion. The practice was established to help address the special needs that children have when it comes to compassionate, quality children's dentistry. Not only do we strive to give positive dental experiences, but also make it our goal to provide children with a loving and caring atmosphere where they are all treated as individuals.





2016/2017 Kidergarten Interest

On **Thursday, February 9th** our Kindergarten teacher, Ms. Janet Bickel, will be hosting an Open House in **Room 15 from 4:30pm to 5:30pm.** She will be discussing the Kindergarten curriculum and goals that she has for her students. It will also be a time

where if you have any questions you can ask. Ms. Janet is looking forward to sharing her class with you...

After Open House night we will have a sign-up sheet at the front desk for parents are interested in testing their Pre-K student. We look forward to supporting you in the Kindergarten process.